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Awards
Head teachers Awards
Sophia – great retelling of the story in 
English.
Cameron – tidying even his favourite 
toys.

School rules award: safe
Henry – saying ways to stay safe in the
classroom and school.

In Pine class this week…

- It is starting to get very Christmassy here at Maple Ridge! This 
week in Pine Class we have done lots of work preparing for the 
Christmas Experience. We can’t wait to share it with you parents.

- Sorry there aren’t any pictures this week – you will see lots of 
pictures and video of your child on Tuesday.

- In English we have been focusing on a fun story you will hear a 
retelling of next week.

- In Maths we have begun learning about multiplication, division 
and fractions through focusing on grouping, sharing and halving.

- We have been enjoying and learning plenty of Christmas songs 
through singing, dancing and even boom whackers Jingle Bells.

- In topic, we have been honing our DT skills through designing, 
making and evaluating our very own pull along toys.

Reminders: 

Pine Class Christmas Experience is 
Tuesday 10th December 9:45. Can’t 
wait to see lots of you there!
Christmas Dinner and Christmas 
Jumper Day Thursday 12th

December.
Christmas Disco Friday 13th

December.
Pine Class Purple Oaks trip Tuesday 
17th December.


